
Thursday, March 29, 2012 
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 

 
ASB Announcements 
If you would like to run for class officer the applications are available now in the ASB room. 
 
Students 
If you have Thursday School today please check the sign in the Attendance Office window to see which room 
to go to. 
 
The Grangeville parking lot is reserved for visitor’s only.  Any students found to be parked in this lot will be 
assigned Thursday or Saturday School. 
 
The areas to the north and east of the Service Drive are off limits during break and lunch.  These areas include:  
Neighbor Bowl, Main Gym, behind Auto/Wood shops and the 800 wing.  Students found loitering in these areas 
will be assigned a Thursday or Saturday School. 
 
Per your Student Handbooks – Earl F. Johnson Park is outlined as an off-limits area to students before school, 
during lunch and after school until 4:30.  Students found loitering in this area will be subject to disciplinary 
actions. 
 
To help out foster children, the Hanford High Partnership Academy and the Hanford Breakfast Lions are having 
drives to collect suitcases and other items.  You can drop off items in any history class.  Items needed are:  
suitcases, backpacks, school supplies and basic hygiene products. 
 
Seniors:  Make sure you check the Career Center website frequently.  Additional scholarships are posted there 
as they are received.  You’ll need to pay close attention to each individual scholarship’s deadlines! 
 
Seniors:  Graduate Services will be on campus in the Presentation Center on April 10th to deliver caps, gowns, 
and graduation orders.  You will attend your 1st – 3rd period classes then you will report to the cafeteria 4th 
period.  A continental breakfast is planned along with a presentation from a CHP Officer.  Following the 
presentation, caps and gowns will be distributed.  You will need to show identification to pick up your 
announcements.  If you have not placed an order for your cap and gown you should do so immediately by 
contacting Graduate Services directly at 431-2541. 
 
Seniors:  On Thursday, April 12th all seniors will participate in the HJUHSD Senior Ethics Workshop.  
Students are required to ride the bus from Hanford High School to the Koinonia Hall for the event.  The 
bus will pick up students in the service drive at 8:00 a.m. and return to school by 2 p.m.  Students will attend 
their 1st period class, and will be released by their 1st period teachers at 8:00 to board the busses in the service 
drive.  All seniors are to dress professionally for this event. 
 
For seniors wanting to audition for singing the National Anthem at graduation:  Sign up sheets are located in 
Mesa and Gyle’s classrooms.  Auditions will take place in Ms. McGill’s room April 11th during lunch. 
 
All students interested in building mouse trap race cars in order to enter the 1st ever mouse trap car drag race 
tournament please see Mr. Macedo at lunch in Rm. 301. 
 
GSA meeting at lunch today in Rm. 654.  Bring any remaining spirit cup orders and money.  Details for our Six 
Flags trip on Saturday, 3/31.  Hope to see everyone at the meeting. 



Students Continued 
Drama Club meeting today at lunch in Rm. 409.  We will be discussing the previous Parody Show, 80’s 
Musical and this Saturday’s Six Flag trip. 
 
There is an Academic Decathlon meeting today at lunch in Rm. 155. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Please bring $3 for lunch 
 

Character 
“Character, in the long run, is the decisive factor in the life of an 
individual and of nations alike.” – Theodore Roosevelt 
 

Describe – Tell all about 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Heather Fortune 4/15 Angelo Macias 4/15 
 


